




Eighth District     Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc.      3220 Sw 34th Street   Des Moines, IA 50321

April 24, 2025

Brothers of the Eighth District,

I greet you in the name of our Supreme Basileus—our Provider, our Rock, and our constant source of strength. As brothers’
journey to and from Topeka, Kansas, I pray for traveling mercies, divine protection, and abundant grace. May His love guide and 
guard us as we gather to conduct the sacred business of the Mighty Eighth District—Home of the Heavyweights—at our 76th 
District Meeting.

It is with profound gratitude and deep appreciation that I thank our 76th District Marshal, Brother Alonzo Harrison, and the 
devoted brothers of Delta Phi Chapter for their exceptional leadership and hospitality. Your efforts have created an environment 
that not only reflects the excellence of Omega but also celebrates a monumental milestone: 100 years of Omega Psi Phi 
Fraternity, Inc. in the great state of Kansas.

This centennial is more than a historical marker—it is a testament to the enduring legacy of service, scholarship, and uplift that 
Omega men have provided to communities across the Sunflower State. From Topeka to Lawrence and throughout Kansas, your 
work has planted seeds of change that will bear fruit for generations to come.

The Mighty Eighth District continues to grow, evolve, and lead as a 21st-century district—a brotherhood that remains rooted in 
purpose while advancing with vision. We are intentional in executing our strategic plan, consistent in our commitment to 
friendship, and unwavering in our dedication to mentorship. These pillars will continue to strengthen our foundation and elevate 
our collective impact.

Now is the time for Omega men to lead boldly, stand firmly, and act decisively. We are called to be the pillars of our 
communities, the torch bearers in this generational struggle for justice and equity. As Founder Frank Coleman so powerfully 
demonstrated through his life and work, we build men who stand when others run, who lead when others follow, and who give 
when others withhold. Omega has always answered the call—and we will do so again with strength, unity, and purpose.

Brothers, let us continue doing the work where it matters most—in our local communities, where our impact is immediate, and 
our presence is powerful. Let us lead with vision, serve with heart, and stand together in this defining moment—honoring a 
century of Omega in Kansas.

As Founder Bishop Edgar A. Love reminded us, “We must not only talk about brotherhood—we must practice it.” Let us be 
known by our actions, not just our words. Let us show the world what it truly means to be Omega Men.

Let us be the leaders this time demands. Let us stand united in our Friendship. Let us remember how good and how pleasant it is 
for brethren to dwell together in UNITY.

In Friendship,

Marvin L. DeJear Jr., PhD. MBA | 36th Eighth District Representative
Eighth District | Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc.
Struggle is a never-ending process. Freedom is never really won; you earn it and win it in every generation. ~ Coretta Scott King

Founders: Dr. Ernest E. Just, Bishop Edgar A. Love, Dr. Oscar J. Cooper, Bro. Frank Coleman

Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc.
Eighth District 

District Email: 8thdistrictdr@oppf.org    
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Congratulation's to the Brothers of 

Delta Phi Chapter on hosting the  

76th Eighth District Meeting  
and  

Your Centennial Anniversary  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Chapter Officers  

Johari Hemphill - Basileus  

Dana McElrath - Vice Basileus  

Phillp Rivers - Keeper of Records and Seal  

Harry Willis - Keeper of Finance  

Quentin Roberts - Chaplain  

"  

















Congratulations to the 
Mighty 8th District

Home of the Heavyweights

Xi Pi Chapter
Colorado Springs, CO

Home of the Rocky Mountain Ques

8th District Small Chapter of the Year
2006, 2007, 2010, 2011, 2012, 2015, 2017, 2018, 2020, 2021

8th District Small Social Action Chapter of the Year
2007, 2010, 2012, 2015, 2017, 2018, 2020, 2021

International Small Chapter of the Year
2010, 2011

International Small Social Action Chapter of the Year
2007, 2015, 2023



Please Share 
and Support 

We are 
helping our 
youth with 
scholarships 
and Back to 

School 
Supplies    
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™

AUDIO VIDEO LIGHTING

www.planorus.com
1.888.487.1414

Live Events | Sales | AV Systems Design





Thanks You
Jennifer Owen & The Entire Hotel Topeka Staff 

Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority

Sigma Gamma Rho Sorority

Delta Sigma Theta Sorority

Sgt. Henry Harmon

Rodney Harmon

Tevyn Harmon

Ronald Ruiz

Cypress Hill Golf Course

Brother Joe Torry, Sister Kelly Kellz, Brother Big JJ



Special Thanks!!! 
Thank you Brother D.R. Marvin DeJear for a giving a small chapter a great 

opportunity.

Thank you Brother Chief Of Staff Alton Guidry for your support in

pulling all the pieces together and keeping it moving. 

Brother Potso Byndon for experiencing hardship with us.

Thank you Gamma Upsilon, Mu Nu Nu, Epsilon Psi

for passing us the baton and providing the template.

Thank you Omicron Xi, Phi Xi, Zeta Delta, Omicron Iota Iota for your love, 

fellowship, and the help you provided. 

Thank you Rho Eta for your patience and cooperation with the old bruhs. 

Thank you Brother District Marshall Alonzo Harrison for being the O.G. of 

the Chapter. 

Thank you Brother KRS James Jackson for setting the bar for excellence 

and commitment.

Thank you Brothers of Delta Phi Chapter, you really stepped up to this high 

aspiration.  

Thank you to all the Brothers of Kansas and the 8th District. 

none of this happens without all of you. 

AND YOU MADE THIS HAPPEN!!!

GOD BLESS YOU ALL.
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